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Sarah Oates

 

From: Schutte, Christopher M <christopher.schutte@anchorageak.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, August 26, 2020 2:36 PM 
To: Sarah Oates soates@alaskacharr.com 
Cc: Debbie Reinwand <debbie.reinwand@brilliantak.com>; Vogel, Kathryn R. <kathryn.vogel@anchorageak.gov>; 
Bockenstedt, Jason R. <jason.bockenstedt@anchorageak.gov>; Hall, Carolyn H. <carolyn.hall@anchorageak.gov> 
Subject: Post EO‐15 

 
Hospitality Industry team, 
 
As discussed today, we will be proposing some new public health protections for bars, restaurants, cafés, 
and other hospitality industry businesses after Emergency Order 15 expires August 31 and we move into 
a new position.  Please alert your members. 
 
Key public health protections and measures for Hospitality businesses will include: 
 

 50% occupancy limits on (indoor & outdoor) 
 Table-service only + no standing and no bar seating (indoor & outdoor) 
 All tables must be 10-ft. apart or more (indoor & outdoor) 
 A guest log is mandatory 
 No parties larger than 6, no mixing of different groups 
 Tents allowed for outdoor spaces with proper ventilation and airflow 
 No live music or dancing 
 Face coverings required for all staff and customers, except when eating/drinking 
 Ensure 6-ft. separation at all times, make physical space changes as necessary 

 
The final operating criteria document will be shared with you as soon as it is approved.  It will be an 
Attachment to the next Emergency Order issued by the Mayor. 
 
Chris 
____________________ 
Christopher M. Schutte, Director 
Office of Economic & Community Development 
 
Municipality of Anchorage 
632 West 6th Avenue 
Anchorage, AK  99501 
 
Tel. (907) 343-7144 
Cell (907) 227-4001 
 
 


